
Highland Lodge #762
216 E. Washington St.
Fort Wayne, IN 46802

Meetings: First Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Jan. 12 Highland Article

Brethren,

The winter weather is here, Christmas is over and time for a New Year.

Highland Lodge fundraisers are going well.  We have new Brothers getting involved.  
There were several fundraiser dates in December.  I would like to thank the Brothers that 
worked.

Our election of Officers went well. The new officers are Roger Swisher, PM, 33rd WM, 
Kory Eby SW, Mark Goebel JW, Ed Snyder, Secretary, Jack Glass, Treasurer, Chad 
Mesteller SD, John Tuttle, JD, Rob Getrost, Chaplain, Paul Walter, SS, Lance Hall & Art 
Percy Jr as JSs, Darnell Sullivan, Tyler.  Congratulations to all the new officers.  The 
installation was on December 12th.

I would like to thank Steve Tegtmeyer for a great year.  Steve was presented with a Past 
Masters Apron By Jack Glass and I know he will wear it with pride.

The next stated meeting will be on Wednesday, January 4th.  Look forward to seeing you 
in Lodge

Fraternally,
Roger Swisher, PM, 33rd


